
From: Deb Andrews
To: Errico  Thomas;  Jean Fraser
Date: 9/22/2014 12:28 PM
Subject: Re: Fwd: Revised Wayfinding Plan for Marriott Courtyard

Looks good.
 
Deb

>>> Jean Fraser 9/22/2014 9:40 AM >>>
Hi
 
Am wondering if you could look at this and let me know....Deb, I have a printed copy of the plan and will 
try to catch you later today.
 
thanks
 
Jean

>>> Jean Fraser 9/16/2014 3:00 PM >>>
Tom and Deb
 
Vin has sent this plan as the final "Wayfinding" plan to meet the site plan condition-  it reflects our meeting 
with him on site. 
 
I would like to approve this plan as meeting the condition of approval and in the event that Marge denies 
any of these under the signage ordinance (I sent everyone a table indicating the review process involved 
with each, copy attached), we will use this plan as the basis for allowing the signs under Site Plan.
I will liaise separately with DPS (David Margolis-Pineo) regarding the 2 banners that are proposed to be 
on light columns in the ROW -  David has suggested there is no policy on this and that they have been 
allowed elsewhere-  and since they assist with "wayfinding" I hope that they do not create an issue.
 
(Note:  Foundry Lane itself is not ROW)
 
Please let me know if this plan is OK with you.
 
thanks
Jean
>>> "Vincent Veroneau" <veroneau@jbbrown.com> 9/16/2014 2:36 PM >>>

Hi Jean,
Attached is the new wayfinding plan with the valet parking sign added.  Do not hesitate to contact me with 
additional questions.
Thanks,
Vin
 

From: Jean Fraser [mailto:JF@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2014 10:27 AM
To: Vincent Veroneau
Subject: 2nd reply RE: Signage permits at Marriott Courtyard

 

Vin



 

I just printed this out and was about to forward it to Tom when I noticed that the sign for the valet parking 
is not on this plan-  and since its way-marking and of concern to Tom I think it needs to be included (just 
the one at Foundry lane).  

 

I appreciate that you may not be the one seeking the permit, but if Marge denies it because of some 
technicality in the sign ordinance, it needs to be on this plan so that we can approve it under site plan.  
Hope that makes sense.

 

thank you

Jean

 

Jean Fraser, Planner

City of Portland

874 8728

>>> "Vincent Veroneau" <veroneau@jbbrown.com> 9/11/2014 4:38 PM >>>

Jean,
Attached is the revised wayfinding sheet.  We added the signs on the upper part of Foundry Lane in the 
order in which we propose hanging them on the existing light poles.  Does this revised plan work?  If so, I 
will get the ball rolling with Marge and David.
Thanks,
Vin


